From:

Sent: Friday, 2 August 2019 6:52 AM

To: Policy Mailln

Subject: Data Breaches - Should result in Mandatory Informing of Each Individual

Any data breach resulting in any hint of a users data being observed by other parties should result in
mandatory informing of each individual via their preferred contact method. Not simply just an
"announcement", each user should get an email/sms/'snail mail' informing them.

NSW Resident

DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments are intended only for the addressee named and may contain confidential and/or
legal profession-privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this
communication. If you have received the message in error, please delete the email and any copy and notify the sender by return
email. Confidentiality or privilege are not waived or lost by reason of the mistaken delivery to you. Views expressed in the
message are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily the views of the NSW Department of Justice.

Use of electronic mail is subject to NSW Department of Justice policy and guidelines.






